
Summer Reading Program Cancellation 

Notice 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We regret to inform you that the Summer Reading Program scheduled for this year has been 

cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances. We understand the importance of this program and 

appreciate your support and enthusiasm. 

If you have already registered, please check your email for a refund process or contact our office 

directly for further assistance. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we hope to see you next year! 

Sincerely, 

The Summer Reading Program Team 


